
I am OPPOSED to H7987. 
 
You are creating an additional burden on our overworked code inspectors by asking them to serve 
papers to tenants. These code inspectors won't have the contact information for the tenants, and I 
doubt you intend to create a database showing where each tenant lives. That means the code inspectors 
will have to hand deliver it to each tenant IF they even know how to find the tenants. Then you ask the 
tenants to appear at the hearing. Do you require that they be there? What happens if the tenant does 
not come? You haven't thought this through. Let owners deal with their own property, it's what they 
signed up for, and don't burden tenants with it. Please vote against this bill.  
 
  
David Sisson 
  
 


